
From: judanne <judanne@aol.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 12:50 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Ordinance #Sec. 32-191 or file number#22-0636 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

City of LaCrosse....I am HIGHLY opposed to the government over each into parents rights in regards to 
teaching their children about sexuality. Government has no business in interfering in the parent child 
relationship. Especially since it seems to be the schools mission to recruit and groom children into the 
LGBTQ agenda.  This should also be banned under this ordinance. It in itself is a type of conversion 
therapy, only the goal is to covert children away from a normal heterosexual lifestyle into a homosexual 
lifestyle.   

It is not up to the city to interfere with the parent and child. Children do not belong to the state, they 
belong to their parents.  

Additionally....there is no climate emergency, there is so evidence that supports this....getting rid of 
fossil fuels is absolutely a premature move when there is no other alternative to take its place. This is 
just suicidal.  

Sincerely: JA Schmitz. 
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